

Dear Parent and Guardian,

Re: SAVE THE DATE

Lydiard Park Academy, in conjunction with The Park Academies Trust, are delighted to announce our inaugural 'Careers, Apprenticeship and University Fair' taking place on the evening of the 24th October 2019.

During our event your son or daughter will be encouraged to start thinking about their future options. The evening will be supported by a significant number of Businesses, Universities, Colleges and Specialist providers.

I will send you further information in the coming days and weeks but in the first instance, can I please ask you to 'SAVE THE DATE'?

OCTOBER 24th 2019

4pm - 7.30pm

New Sports Hall - LPA

Yours sincerely,

Mr M A Godley

Careers Lead, Lydiard Park Academy

careers@lydiardparkacademy.org.uk











